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I work for Home Start, an affordable housing organization on Peaks Island. 
Development on island is both logistically difficult and financially burdensome. Any 
downward pressure on development that can be alleviated by further supporting 
construction would be very beneficial for our capacity to build for those who need. 
We at Home Start support LD 1829 as opening up new possibilities for development 
on places like Peaks that struggle with strict building regulations. 


